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Dear Monsignor/Canon/Father

[bookmark: _GoBack]Please find enclosed your Health & Safety Risk Assessment template for 2019.  It has been updated from previous years to include recommendations from health and safety advisers and account has also been taken of suggestions raised by parishes for which we are very grateful. Please remember to personalise it for your parish’s own situation. 
 
If you have your own form of return, then this is perfectly acceptable, providing it covers the same matters.  This year’s return should confirm, of course, that last year’s follow up work has been completed. 

As before, we would be most grateful for the completion of the return and its forwarding on to us before Wednesday 31st July 2019  (but please do not delay returning the Annual Financial Return for this). One reason for late receipt in past years has been because the envelope in which the return has been sent has been understamped and an A4 size envelope requires at least a “Large” stamp up to 100grams and more if above that. 

Please take a copy before sending it.  In the event of an accident and a subsequent investigation by the local authority you will be expected to have this.  In following up missing returns in previous years we have been advised that it has already been sent but when we ask for a copy none is available.  Lastly you will need it to follow up this year’s outstanding points next year. A return is not required from parishes using the services of Precision Safety Services as they will be reporting directly for all of their parishes.

If you do not feel that you have the necessary competence within the parish, and remember that competent is not the same as expert, then we can put you in touch with people who can do this work but they would have to charge.  Alternatively you may have professional health and safety consultants available locally.

In the case of an accident it is the completed Health & Safety Risk Assessment template which evidences that the assessment has actually taken place.  A policy document is not required as this has already been carried out professionally and is available as part of the Health and Safety Manual on the Diocesan website.  It is a “working document” and advice and comments on it will be appreciated as well as on the enclosed Risk Assessment template as they are updated from time to time and at least annually.   

With all good wishes,


Yours sincerely





Edward S. Poyser
Financial Secretary
